
Argo Global Listed  

Infrastructure Limited 
ABN 23 604 986 914 

 

Head Office 

GPO Box 2692 

Adelaide, South Australia  5001 

Level 12, 19 Grenfell Street, 

Adelaide, South Australia  5000 
 

Telephone (08) 8210  9555 

Facsimile (08) 8212 1658 

Email: invest@argoinfrastructure.com.au 
 

Sydney Office 

GPO Box 4313 

Sydney, New South Wales  2001 

Level 25, Suite 2505, 259 George Street,  

Sydney, New South Wales  2000 
 

Telephone (02) 8274 4700 

Facsimile (02) 8274 4777 
 
www.argoinfrastructure.com.au 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

15 July, 2015 
 
 
 
The Manager 
Company Announcements 
ASX Limited 
20 Bridge Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 

Update on initial investment of IPO proceeds 
 
Following the initial public offer (IPO) of Argo Global Listed Infrastructure Limited (AGLI), the 
Company advises that the investment of funds raised in the IPO is proceeding according to the 
intentions outlined in the prospectus. 
 
As of 14 July, 2015, approximately 55% of IPO funds have been invested into the portfolio of 
global listed infrastructure securities. The remaining funds will be invested opportunistically 
through to the end of July. 
 
The next update and more information will be provided in early August, when the first monthly 
net tangible asset backing (NTA) figure is announced, in accordance with ASX Listing Rules. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
ARGO GLOBAL LISTED INFRASTRUCTURE LIMITED 
 

 
 
T.C.A. Binks 
Company Secretary 


